
MULLUMBIMBY HIGH SCHOOL 

WHAT’S ON?      

Ph: 6684 2600 E: mullumbimb-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au   Term 2  |  Week 9|  Monday 24 June 2019 

OUR VISION 

Mullumbimby High School supports all students to fulfil their potential and become successful, confident, creative members of our     

diverse community and the wider world. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

Monday 24 June 
Yr 11 Hospo Work Placement week 
Practice NMS test Yr10 
Tuesday 25 June 
All schools Golf (NC) @ Yamba 
Brisbane Courts Legal Studies 
Wednesday 26 June 
All schools Golf (NC) @ Yamba 
Brisbane Courts Legal Studies 
Thursday 27 June 
Visual Arts Workshop Yr10 
All schools Golf (NC) @ Yamba 
Friday 28 June 
FNC Athletics @ Cudgen 
Visual Arts Workshop Yr10 

Monday 1st July 
Yr 11 Hospitality Work Placement 
week 
All Day NAIDOC Assembly 
Yr 10 Subject Selection Seminar 9 a.m. 
to 10.40 a.m. 
Tuesday 2 July  
Year 7 Disco  6 p.m.to  8 pm. 
Thursday 4 July 
Life Skills—Tennis/Stand Up  1p.m. to 
3 p.m. 
Friday 5 July 
Last day Term 2 

CREATING OPPORTUNITIES, ACHIEVING SUCCESS                               www.mullumbimb-h.schools.nsw.edu.au 

The Uniform Shop is open Monday 
and Thursdays 8.30am—9.00am and 
payment can be made in store by 
cash, cheque or debit/credit card.  
Online uniform ordering is also availa-
ble:  https://mullumhigh.wixsite.com/
mullumhighuniforms/online-store  

SECOND HAND UNIFORMS 
Kindly drop off any second-hand uniforms to the attention of  

Ms Bub-Connor.   
Our uniform swap strategy  enables any student who is out of uniform (for any reason) to go to the uniform 

room in Student Services in the morning before CARE and change into a clean uniform for the day.  
They can then pick up their non-uniform clothes at the end of the day.  Thank you for your help. 

Principal:   Mr Greg Armstrong    |    Deputy Principal:    Mr Cameron Johnson 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
As I walk around our school I am constantly reminded of what a great school it is due to so may 
many wonderful students and such a committed staff.  
  

I took our Director Megan Johnson on a tour of our school on Thursday and in just one hour we 
saw so may great things happening. Firstly visited the Muggi Culture Deadly Futures which we 
hosted. The three day event where many feeder primary and MHS students worked together to 
learn a lot more about our local Aboriginal culture, history and language. A huge thank you to 
Scottie Sentence our Aboriginal Educational Officer and the MHS Aboriginal Education team, 
local Elder Uncle Ethal for doing Welcome to Country and the numerous MHS and feeder pri-
mary school staff in additional to many community members who helped run the amazing  
activities for three days. Other great things happening in the tour were: Year 11 Drama prepar-
ing to perform 'A 'Midsummer Night's Dream', choir practice, MHS has an excellent young choir 
who will back up the drama production, the hospitality class making chocolate croissants, Year 
7 Art producing excellent drawings of birds, our new recording studio in full swing enabling our 
students to record their musical master pieces, the Special Education unit in full swing where 
our students always feel supported and happy, a girls gymnastics display in the school hall, just 
to mention a few. 
  

I have been talking to students about our subsidised bus travel being for students to get from 
home to school and therefore once off the bus they are to enter the school grounds immedi-
ately and not venture elsewhere. We will be monitoring this carefully. School uniform is  
improving and we thank you for supporting us to ensure our students are dressed well in full 
school uniform to maintain our school pride and an excellent school tone. 
  

Mr Carlos Fratti organised 28 Year 9 and 10 students to attend the Engineering and Science 
Competition at Southern Cross University last 
week where they came 6th place.  
Congratulations to all these students and thank 
you to Mr Fratti. 
 

Rachelle Dean and Jennifer Lindsay collaborating 

writing new English units to be used in the  

future focused lessons where they employ  

exciting pedagogy/teaching and learning for  

students in their senior English lessons. Rachelle 

and Jenny are a credit to our profession and our 

students will certainly benefit from their exper-

tise and willingness to embrace up to date 

teaching practice. 

         - Greg Armstrong, PRINCIPAL 

http://www.mullumbimb-h.schools.nsw.edu.au
https://mullumhigh.wixsite.com/mullumhighuniforms/online-store
https://mullumhigh.wixsite.com/mullumhighuniforms/online-store


P&C Notes   
 
Murder on the Orient Express – Friday 9 August – Save the date! 
Don your most elegant evening wear and join us on Friday 9 August at Brunswick Picture House for the mystery thriller, Murder 
on the Orient Express (2017 version). This is a Mullum High P&C event to raise funds for an outdoor performance space, and to 
celebrate Education Week. Supper, warm beverages and sweet treats will be available on the night, as well as raffle and lucky 
seat prizes. A night to celebrate public education and the place of our school in the wider community. 
 
An invitation to sponsor the event 
We invite you and your business to become a sponsor of the event through a cash donation or through an in-kind donation of a 
prize/voucher for the raffle we will be running through Education Week, to be drawn on the night.  Sponsors are eligible for 
two free tickets to the evening, promotion in the school newsletter, mention in all publicity for the event, including on the 
promotional poster, and logo (for sponsorships of $100 or more) or listing (for sponsorships under $100) projected on the big 
screen before the film.  
 
For more information contact: mullumbimbyhighschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au, or Laurel Cohn on 02 6680 3411 
 
 
More details of the event, and your opportunity to help out, to come. 

mailto:mullumbimbyhighschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au

